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July 28, 2023
Good evening Hudson City School District Families,
I am writing today to inform you that the District has not received all of the Google
Chromebooks that were distributed at the beginning of the 2022-23 school year. The final
deadline to return any Google Chromebooks/chargers/hotspots borrowed back to the District’s
Instructional Technology Department located in the Hudson Junior/Senior High School at 215
Harry Howard Avenue, Hudson, NY, 12534 is Friday, August 4, 2023.

Individuals who do not return the Google Chromebooks/chargers/hotspots to the District will be
billed accordingly.

For more information, please contact the IT Department at 518-828-4360 ext. 2118
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation!

Sincerely,

Cheryl Rabinowitz

Interim Superintendent
Hudson City School District



